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21 October 2022 

Dear Parents, 

Re: Light up 95 Fun Fair – 22 October – Parent Helper Drawing Lots 

Thank you for the overwhelming support to the event!  Our Parent Helper drawing lots has 
already been completed, and we had already informed the parents who got picked in the lucky 
draw. 

Once again, thank you very much for your support! 

Have fun and see you tomorrow in the Fun Fair! 

Yours sincerely, 

Matthew Luk 
MPS-PTA 
Chairperson 2021-2022 
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